
From: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA)  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 9:39 AM 
To: steve@NLRR.com 
Cc: RCA Law Office Assistants <LOA.RCA@alaska.gov> 
Subject: FW: Request for extension of time to file transcripts 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Your request is approved. Have a good day and vacation! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Valerie 
Regulatory Commission of Alaska 
(907) 263-2132 
 
From: Schubert, Kristin N (RCA)  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 9:02 AM 
To: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA) <valerie.fletcher-mitchell@alaska.gov>; Mcalpine, Stephen A (RCA) 
<stephen.mcalpine@alaska.gov> 
Subject: RE: Request for extension of time to file transcripts 
 
That is acceptable.  NLRR’s extension is approved. 
 

Thanks, 

Kristin 

 
From: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA)  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 8:56 AM 
To: Schubert, Kristin N (RCA) <kristin.schubert@alaska.gov>; Mcalpine, Stephen A (RCA) 
<stephen.mcalpine@alaska.gov> 
Subject: FW: Request for extension of time to file transcripts 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see the request from Steve of NLRR. Would having the three transcripts turned in on November 
27 versus three business days from the November 17 public hearing cause a hardship?  
 
Thank you. 
 
Valerie 
Regulatory Commission of Alaska 
(907) 263-2132 
 
From: Steve [mailto:steve@NLRR.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 4:26 PM 
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To: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA) <valerie.fletcher-mitchell@alaska.gov> 
Subject: Request for extension of time to file transcripts 
 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Fletcher-Mitchell! 

            I'd like to request more time to deliver the transcripts regarding the Special Public 

Meeting to be held on November 15, and the Prehearing Conference and the Public Hearing 

regarding U-16-094 & U-17-008 to be held on November 16 and 17, respectively.  We have 

personnel who are going to be out of town for the Thanksgiving holiday, and would like more 

time to complete the transcripts.  If we may turn in these transcripts on Monday, November 27, it 

would be most appreciated. 

            Thank you! 

 

All the best! 

 

Steve 

 

Steve Miedzwiadok 

Northern Lights Realtime & Reporting, Inc. 

545 East 12th Avenue 

Anchorage, Alaska  99501 

(907) 337-2221 

steve@NLRR.com 
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